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Imagine #basinlife in 25 years 
  

Hello, 

For 25 years, Columbia Basin Trust has been supporting your ideas and efforts. 
Now the Trust is inviting you to celebrate all that the people and communities of 
the Columbia Basin have accomplished together over the last quarter century, and 
to share your aspirations for the future. 

The Trust is renewing its strategic plan and we invite you to join the conversation 
and shape the future of how we live, work and play in the Basin. The public 
engagement process is now starting with online engagement and in-person 
community meetings.  
 
We invite everyone—of all backgrounds, interests and ages—to participate in the 
online conversation and to join us at the community meetings. Drop by for a quick 
chat, stay for the guided conversation or have your say online. 

I hope you'll share this opportunity with your family and friends.  

Let's imagine our future together! 

Sincerely, 
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Johnny Strilaeff 
President and CEO 
Columbia Basin Trust 
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1.800.505.8998 

info@ourtrust.org 

ourtrust.org 
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